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DATE: August 20, 1996
TO: BLANCA BAYO, DIRECTOR OF RECORDS AND REPORTING

FROM: WALTER D'HAESELEER, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNI ONS /PO~
NOREEN DAVIS, DIRECTOR OF LEGAL SERVICES ;

RE: ADMINISTRATIVE CLOSING OF DOCKET NO. 960877-TP

On July 25, 1996 BellSouth filed an interconnection agreement with Hart
Communications Corporation (Hart) requesting approval pursuant to Sections 252 and 252
of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. At that time, Docket No. 960854-TP was opened
to address the agreement. However, only half of the agreement was included in the filing.
On July 31, 1996, BellSouth filed the complete agreement and asked that it replace the
original filing. Instead of replacing the original filing with the new filing, the Commission
opened a new dockgl (OG0RT7-TP Thts new docket is not necessary. Staff is requesting
that Docket No e and that the July 31, 1996 filing should be placed in
Docket No. 96085311~
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